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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
June 2, 2021 
 
         

DeKalb Sanitation Experiencing Yard Trimmings 
Collection Delays in the North Area 

Servicing to be completed by week’s end 
 
DECATUR, Ga. – The DeKalb County Sanitation Division is currently experiencing yard 
trimmings collection delays for some residents in Atlanta, Brookhaven, Doraville, Dunwoody, 
and Tucker. 
 
On Saturday, June 5, residential collection teams will service households affected by this 
week’s collection delays. Residents are encouraged to keep their yard trimmings at the curb 
until servicing occurs. 
 
The Sanitation Division apologizes for the inconvenience and appreciates residents’ patience as 
residential collection teams work toward a resolution. 
 
For more information on services offered by the Sanitation Division, contact the Customer Care 
team at 404-294-2900 or sanitation@dekalbcountyga.gov, visit www.dekalbsanitation.com, or 
follow the Sanitation Division on Twitter @DKalbSanitation. 
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